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ERMP 2016 
List of Accomplishments 
 
ERMP Advocacy 

• Had representation at the Sundance Film Festival – 13th year 
• Utilized filmfreeway.com website for NCFA submissions since 2014 
• Had representation at the Full Frame Documentary Film Festival in Durham – 13th year 
• Had representation at the Eastern North Carolina Film Festival in Winterville – 3rd year 
• Attended the Board of Advisors meeting at Piedmont Community College  
• Attended the Board of Advisors meeting at School of Communication Arts  
• Issued 5 press releases  
• Created and maintained online news section of the website by adding news feed from Hollywood Reporter Magazine 
• Maintained the Crafty Award contest – 6th year 
• Maintained the Carolina Lily Talent Pageant – 6th year  
• Conducted 2nd NC Film Industry Arbor Day Project for Miss Carolina Lily – Holly Trees planted across the state 
• Members of the Board of Directors, Advisors and Senior Staff attended the Governor’s Mansion Open House 
• Hosted the North Carolina Film Awards for Spring Season May – June 2016 – 149 submissions 
• Hosted the North Carolina Film Awards for Fall Season November – December 2016 - 19 submissions 
• Registered Tony Adams as lobbyist to the NC State Legislature on behalf of independent NC filmmakers 
• Posted photos  from the Governor’s Mansion photo shoot on Facebook and the website 
• Conducted aggressive marketing in 140 Facebook Groups to promote the NCFA 
• Staff met with members of the House and Senate  
• Met with the NC Film Office Director 
• Held 1st annual Asheville Film Festival in October 2016 at AB Tech College 
• IMDB profile achieved remarkable CompanySTAR rating of 560 in March 
• Eno Spirits Award created Judge pool of 5 judges.   
• Eno Spirits Award visited 12 breweries and judged 4 – 5 beers per brewery. 
• Eno Spirits Award judges purchased logo shirts courtesy of Breakiron Animation 
• Established the North Carolina Film Orchestra with 6 initial members 
• Grew NCFO to 30 members by December 2016 
• NCFO gave 2 public concerts in 2016 
• Eno River Media logo redesigned 
• North Carolina Film Orchestra logo designed 
• North Carolina Film Coalition logo designed 
• Carolina Film Studio logo designed 
• Asheville Film Festival logo designed 
• Eno Spirits Award logo re-designed – a bit 
• Carpetbagger Film Festival logo designed 
• Miss Carolina Lily logo designed 
• Cardinal Vendor Certificate logo designed 
• Crafty Awards logo designed 
• Eno River Media Pictures logo designed 
• Eno River Media slogan for 2016 released 
• Sons of our Fathers movie premiered at School of Communication Arts in Raleigh in March 
• North Carolina Film Award Judges pool grew to 9 active members by December 2016 
• Attended two meetings of the local chapter of the Autodesk® Animation User Group Association (AAUGA) 
• Shelly Booker Photography took photos at the Presidential Inaugural 
• Shelly Booker Photography took photos at the Pirate Invasion at Beaufort, NC 
• Shelly Booker Photography took photos at the Governor’s Mansion Christmas Event 
• Shelly Booker Photography took photos at the NCFO first public concert at School of Communication Arts in December 
• Several Members of the Board of Directors attended 3 meetings of the Trifilm Society in 2016 
• Attended Triangle Art Works seminar about non profit grants available in area in October 2016 
• NC license plate custom design created and prepped for submission to NC Legislature 
• Met with Matthew Cesari to discuss adopting software used at Elon University for actor db – Elon Artistic Collective 
• Alec Sitton Photography took pictures of Miss Carolina Lily and Spokesperson Austin Clark 
• Shot and placed on Eno River Media website “About” videos with spokesperson Austin Clark – by Secondson Films 
• Conducted radio interview about first public concert of NCFO with classical radio station in Wake Forest, NC 
• Redesigned the Eno River Media mission statement to focus on continuing industry related education 
• 20 Miles to Death Facebook group created 
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ERMP Corporate 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with Skylee Entertainment 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with John Kerans, Jr. Productions 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with Silent Edge Entertainment 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with the Triangle Arts Entertainment Group 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with Stewart Nelsen’s Secondson Films 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with Aravind Ragupathi 
• Created a strategic relationship with the NINE25 PRODUCTIONS 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with the Adams and Associates Government Relations 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with the Eastern North Carolina Film Festival 
• Created and Maintained a strategic relationship with Brooks Pearce 
• Maintained a strategic relationship with Breakiron Animation 
• Created and Maintained a strategic relationship with Uptone Pictures 
• Created and Maintained a strategic relationship with Shelly Booker Photography 
• Created and Maintained a strategic relationship with Motion Picture Television Fund for NCFO 
• Created and Maintained a strategic relationship with Alec Sitton Photography 
• Sent out Holiday greeting cards for 15th year in a row 
• Sustained volunteer base and staff at 21 by December 
• Released 3 ERMP Metrics Reports (EMR)  
• Filed all appropriate IRS and NC Department of Revenue forms 
• Filed all NC Secretary of State Lobby Forms as Principal 
• Maintained financial software db for 2016 
• Utilized Google Analytics software on ERMP website to track activity and publish reports in EMRs 
• Mailed Organizational Status Placement Postcards to all members 
• John Kearns, Jr. maintained the ERMP office in CA.  Updated the physical address on our website. 
• Emailed to all members the Goals for 2017 
• Emailed to all members the Accomplishments for 2016 
• Maintained the NC Film Coalition email distribution list 
• The Board of Directors met from January to October via Skype Conference Call 
• Created a phone conference call ability to replace Skype Conference call process 
• Board of Directors conducted face to face meeting in November at Golden Corral in Durham, NC 
• Four new Board of Directors were added; Amanda Cook, Bill Pacer, Mike Tove and Patty Pearce 
• Continued the redesign of the ERMP.TV website 
• Maintained an updated copy of the most recent organizational charts on the website 
• Released Birthday Greeting email each month highlighting ERMP staff born in that month 
• Leased Adobe Creative Suites software for ERMP software development 
• Ben Dock appointed the Program Director of the NCFA by President LaMont Johnson	
• Recruited new webmaster Maryam Javanmard who built the new website	
• Executive Director won the 2016 Bad Ass of the Year Award from Silent Edge Entertainment on behalf of ERMP	
• Chandler Vatavuk resigned as President of the Board of Directors 1/1/16	
• Justin Perry sworn in as new President of the Board of Directors in March 2016	
• Presidential Inaugural Ceremony designed and implemented	
• Presidential Inauguration held at NC Capital Building	
• Chief Justice of the Supreme Court of NC swore in Justin Perry as President of the Board of Directors	
• Justin Perry resigned as President of the Board of Directors in October 2016	
• LaMont Johnson assumed the rest of Justin Perry’s term in October 2016	
• 8 Board of Advisors cycled off the Board in November 2016	
• President LaMont met with Board of Director member John Kearns in Morehead City in December 2016	
• Renewed the PO Box in Raleigh	
• Eno River Media Pictures was incorporated in California	
• Non profit status for CA was submitted for Eno River Media Pictures	
• Eno Metrics Report redesigned	
• Facebook Metrics report designed and created charting Facebook page group stats	
• Location scouted two venues for NCFO concerts in 2017 in Wilmington, NC	
• Location scouted one venue for NCFO concerts in 2017 in Atlanta, GA - Gwinnett Center 
• Set up meeting for Board of Directors Kearns, Tove, Perry with Todd Johnson and Ben Yennie in Hollywood, CA in October 
• Director Andrew Huggins agreed to Direct 20 Miles to Death short movie in New Bern, NC in 2017 
• Silent Edge Entertainment agreed to Produce 20 Miles to Death short movie in 2017 
	


